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14th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Y6 Swimming Lessons – Summer Term 2025 
 

During the Summer Term your child will be attending swimming lessons every Friday afternoon 
between 12.45pm and 1.15pm at Blyth Leisure Centre commencing Friday 2nd May 2025. 
 
 

Swimming lessons will form part of your child’s P.E curriculum for this year and will be offered free 
of charge. Your child will be travelling to the lessons by coach. 
  

Please can you complete the permission slip below and return to the school office by Monday 24th 
March. 
 

You will need to make sure your child comes to school each Friday they swim with a swimming 
costume, towel and swimming cap. 
 
Please note swimming caps must be worn during lessons.  School do not have swimming caps 
for sale. 
 
Please make sure if boys are wearing swimming shorts they do not hang below the knee and that 
swimming costumes are suitable for lessons.   
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y6 Swimming Lessons – Summer 2025 
 
 

Name of child………………………………………………………………….. 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in swimming lessons. 
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………………….. 
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